Date: March 29, 2019

From Angels Against Abuse

THE ANGEL CENTER IS MOVING TO A NEW LOCATION!

The Angel Visitation Center is relocating to a new space and it is even more convenient, bigger,
and will be a re-creation of what we have at our existing location. One big change, we will have
a learning center that can be used for many purposes.

We will be Opening our Doors on April 15% 2019.
Our new address is:
2200 Tall Pines Drive, Suite 100, Largo, FL
Please Join Us at our Open House on
April 17, 2019 from 3 to 5 pm.

We are so excited about this move. Thank you for your patience these past few weeks and we ask
for your patience during this transition. We apologize for any inconvenience you may have
experienced recently due to the lack of facilities at the Angel Center. This was an unfortunate
situation and we are sorry.

We hope to see all our community partners at the Open House. You will be able to see firsthand
how the Angels are once again spreading their wings and making a huge impact in the children
and families who walk through our doors.

We will be sending out updates between now and the 15" to keep everyone up to date with our
progress...

Sandy Keawrney
SANDY KEARNEY, FOUNDER
ANGELS AGAINST ABUSE, INC/THE ANGEL VISITATION CENTER

Dedicate your life to a cause greater than yourself, and your life will become a glorious adventure.
— M. Douglas



